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1. Proposal feedback 

• Concerns on limit of Double Counting courses, this may be difficult with some 
majors. 
 Lowering the general education credit hours changes the equation on 

what needs to double count within the major 
 Additional writing course, most majors have this included in their degree 

requirements. 
• Certain HFA courses may not qualify due to the writing element. 
• Student Government feedback/concerns – need a better way to talk about Gen 

Ed across campus, what is the benefit/relevance to students. 
  

2. Options to include a Senate and Student Government rep as non-voting members of the 
committee?  

• Will be discussed at next meeting. 
 
3. 2024-2025 Gen Ed professional learning community  

• Matt has received faculty nominations from colleges, members to be part of community 
to build coherent, relevant and integrated general education courses. 

 
4. Curriculum transition discussion and timelines  

• Have a time-limited exemption system for double counting toward major.  
Data will need to be collected on courses taken, and how they apply to majors. 

• Limited number of prefixes (2) that can apply for Gen Ed in a major. We will need to 
address the issue of courses that are cross listed. 
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